Hill Country Nurse Practitioners Association http://hcnpa.enpnetwork.com GM Meeting September 9, 2020 (Virtual/Zoom Meeting)

**Meeting**: 6:30 - 7:30 pm

Mia Painter, President
Stacey Mitchum, Immediate Past president Absent
Sharon Wright, Vice President Absent
Maria Waterbury, Recording Secretary
Iliana Turnini Social Media Strategist Absent
Annette Gantz, Treasurer

## **New Business**

As per Survey Monkey members would like Zoom meetings every other month. This was agreed upon and so meetings will be held every other month. The next meeting will be in November.

If you've been thinking about stepping into a leadership position in Hill Country Nurse Practitioners Association. Consider nominating yourself or a colleague to serve as an officer or committee chair in 2021.

Provide your nominations for 2021 leadership on The Hill Country NP website. Nominations will be accepted until September 30, 2020.

Facebook page on hold for the time being.

Discussion on social gathering, will be held off for an in person gathering until spring or summer of next year.

Newsletters on the ENP website to keep everyone updated

Possibly donating funds to local food banks, and additional donations from members. Possibly a gift card as an incentive for donations. Each person that donates to the local food bank and to post on the Hill country NP website a picture of themselves donating and they will have an entry into the raffle for a great prize.

Alexandra Barlow wants to encourage members to donate much needed plasma. Alexandra Barlow is also looking for work as an RN while she is attending school

Next meeting to be announced